CAROQLINE
CHISHOLM
COLLEGE

Faith, Caurage, Tolerance

Friday July 18t 2014

Dear Parents/Carers

You may be aware that the Independent Education Union (IEU) has called a 3
hour stop work meeting on Wednesday 23 July 2014 from 8:08am until
11.08am.

The action involves members of the Independent Education Union (IEU)
discussing concerns regarding the proposed new Enterprise Agreement,

At Caroline Chisholm, we do not expect any interruption to school attendance
and supervision will be provided until normal classes are able to resume at
11.15am. Students will need to bring books and equipment for periods 4 - 6 of
Day 3.

I thank you for your understanding in this matter,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M. Leask
Principal
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